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Village of Walden Board of Trustees 
Town Hall Meeting – Oakland Avenue Sidewalks 

July 13, 2017 
 

 
Mayor Rumbold called the town hall meeting of the Village of Walden Board of Trustees to 
order at 6:30pm. 
 
On roll call the following were: 
Present:     

Mayor   Sue Rumbold  
Trustees  Brenda Adams 

Faith Moore 
John Ramos 
Brian Sebring  
Lynn Thompson 

         
Absent:    Deputy Mayor Sean Hoffman  
  
   

  
Also Present:             John Revella, Village Manager 
              John Queenan, Village Engineer 
               
               
 
Discussion 
The Board discussed what to do with the sidewalks on Oakland Avenue with various 
residents of the area who voiced their concerns.   


